Marvin Harrison Jr., Tommy Eichenberg
Among Eight Buckeyes Invited To NFL
Scouting Combine

The 2024 NFL Scouting Combine will have a strong presence from Ohio State, as eight former Buckeyes
will have the chance to impress NFL coaches and executives.

Wide receiver Marvin Harrison Jr., running back Miyan Williams, tight end Cade Stover, offensive
lineman Matthew Jones, safety Josh Proctor, defensive tackle Mike Hall Jr. and linebackers Tommy
Eichenberg and Steele Chambers are among the Buckeyes that received invites to the NFL Scouting
Combine, which will take place at Lucas Oil Stadium in Indianapolis from Feb. 26 through March 4.
Wide receiver Xavier Johnson was the only Buckeye to declare for the draft that did not receive an
invite.

In addition to working out on the field, players will have the opportunity to meet with teams in advance
of the 2024 NFL Draft, which takes place in Detroit from April 25-27.

Of the 321 prospects invited, Michigan leads all schools with 18 players that will participate in the NFL
Scouting Combine. Washington had 13 players, Florida State and Georgia each had 12, Texas had 11
and both Alabama and Penn State had 10 players invited. Ohio State was joined by LSU, Notre Dame
and USC in having eight players invited, though the Buckeyes have a smaller draft-eligible pool than
usual considering the number of draft-eligible players that opted to return.
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